
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next week we will be reading Stanley’s Stick by John Hegley and Neal Layton.  As 

part of our topic, we will be going for a walk to the local woods, where we will explore 

and take part in a mini nature trail. This will take place on the afternoon of Monday 

25th November at 1.30pm. 

 

Due to this trip being in our local area, permission slips are not required however we 

would greatly appreciate any offers of help to chaperone the children around.  If you 

are able to help, please complete the slip at the bottom and return it to your class 

teacher by Friday 22nd November. All offers of help are greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The EYFS Team 

 

........................................................................................................................  

Name of child ............................................................. Class ..............................  

Please tick as appropriate: 

 I will be able to help on the afternoon of Monday 25th November. 

 

Signed ......................................................................... Date ..............................  


